
 
 
 
 

BIBLICAL LANGUAGES AT PERKINS  
 
 
 

Welcome new Perkins students!  We, the faculty in Division I, are excited to 
welcome you to our community of faith and learning.  We want to 
encourage you to consider studying a Biblical language (Greek or Hebrew) 
at Perkins, for it will immeasurably enrich your ability to interpret the Bible.  
Furthermore, we recommend that, if possible, you begin this study during 
your first year.  This will allow you to complete these languages and take 
upper-level classes later in your academic program.  Especially if you are 
considering Ph.D. work in New Testament or Hebrew Bible, it is very 
important to begin your language study as early as possible.  You may take 
biblical languages as pass/fail or letter grade.  If you would like more 
information, please feel free to contact us.   
 
Sincerely, 
Members of Division I 
 
Greek  
Dr. Jaime Clark-Soles: jaimecs@smu.edu   
Dr. Abraham Smith, abrahams@smu.edu 
Dr. Sze-kar Wan: swan@smu.edu 
 
 
Hebrew  
Dr. Roy Heller: rheller@smu.edu  
Dr. John L. (Jack) Levison: jlevison@smu.edu  
Dr. Susanne Scholz, Chair: sscholz@smu.edu  
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